
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL  
Referral to Plan Commission  

              
 

TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council  

FROM: Debra Irvin, City Manager   

DATE: March 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: Case # 22-07 – A request for a referral to the Plan Commission from 

Sandra Bayless, for a Special Use Permit to continue the operations of the Barber 

Shop at 8438 Airport Road.    

 

We have investigated the Subject item, above, and present the following as our 

findings: 

 

PROPERTY LOCATION 

8438 Airport Road –  is zoned C-2  

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends referral to the Plan Commission   

 

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS 

• -Staff Report 

• -Special Use Application 

• -Site Photographs 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 



Site Photographs (File Photos) –   

 

  

 


